
 

                                                                                              

 
 

Hibernian Community Foundation 
Easter Road Stadium  

12 Albion Place  
Edinburgh  

EH7 5QG 
 Date: 22/07 /2025 

Ref: HCC06 

 
                     Dear Parent / Guardian,  
 
 
Hibernian Community Club – Update July 2025  
 

I trust you have all had a great summer so far, training will officially return on the 5th August 2025. Some teams have started                  
preparations already which is great to see. 
 
MCH 
All players need to have an active MCH account, this is not only for subscription, but it carries emergency contacts as well 
as medical information. Subscriptions are paid over 12months, 
 
Fundraiser 
We will soon be running the first of our club wide fundraiser with a Last Person Standing event.  
Entry will be £10 per person; prize pot will be 40% of what we collect in from entry fee with the remaining amount going 
towards the HCF.  
For those unfamiliar with the process, participants pick a team from a list of Premier league games. If your team wins, you 
enter the following week, but you can’t pick the same team again. You remain in the competition as long as you keep 
picking the winner, if team draws or loses, you are OUT. This process continues until we have one winner (Further T&Cs are 
on MCH) The more people we have involved, the bigger the prizes pot! First pick is for the games starting 15th Aug 2025. 
 
Social media 
Every weekend we ask all the community team from 2018s & u10s up to 2011 &YPL coaches to share a photo from the 
game along with a few sentences or paragraphs of how it went. We cannot post scores from the small-sided games 
programme. We encourage all teams to get on board with this. If your team is not being featured, please speak to the team 
coaches. 
We have 3 social media platforms under “Hibernian Community Club” you will find us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter(X) 
please give us a like and a follow. 
We want to use the platform more so we can promote the good work that’s happening in the club and want all team to be 
showcased when they have played. 
 
Teamer 
As teamer is the main way to communicate for training and games, we recommend you use the app and have notifications 
turned on so you can respond asap. Coaches should not have to chase people to respond. If you decline, can you back it up 
with a message to the coaches to explain why missing. Coaches will be able to set team rules around teamer when the 
season starts (Cut off for games etc) 
 
Child well-being 
Just a reminder that you have all signed code of conducts as players, parents and coaches. Anyone who hasn’t please get in 
touch with me and we can send the link to you. 
If you have any Child wellbeing issues needing raised, please email safeguarding@hiberniancf.org. 
 
New Women’s team 
We are delighted to announce a new women’s team at the club, this allowing us to have a pathway fro players to join at 
u10s and still be playing for the club as an adult. The team will compete in the SWF regional East league.  
If anyone would like to sponsor this team in its inaugural season, then please get in touch. 
 

Best Wishes,  
 

                   PAUL DOIG  
                       Club Development Manager  
                       Hibernian Community Foundation 
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